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November 15, 2024 Newsletter 

 

Dear Members of the Pelham Historical Society  

Here it is the 15th of November, and the time is flying past. It’s difficult to believe that we are 

approaching the final Pelham Historical Sociey’s final meeting of 2024.  

It’s a suitable time to thank Bob for his leadership and the volunteers and presenters for adding 

to an enjoyable year.  

Here is a reminder of our next event.  

Saturday, November 23, 2:30 pm - 4:00 pm  

Pelham Historical Society Annual Meeting  

There will be short presentations on the financial affairs and the direction of our society.  

An important item on the agenda will be a call for volunteers for election to the Board of 

Directors.  

The Pelham Historical Society relies upon a volunteer Board to advance the affairs of the 

organization. Please consider putting your name forward. It is a remarkably interesting and 

rewarding experience!  

Recognize anybody! 

Faces of Pelham Before and After WW2, Videos of Life in our Town – Carolyn Botari 

Collections Coordinator of the Pelham Historical Society has some interesting visual items from 

our collection to share.  

Location: Kirk on the Hill 1344 Haist Street, Fonthill, Ontario, Canada  

 

Respectfully submitted by Wayne Olson, Newsletter Editor 

https://www.pelhamhistoricalsociety.ca/event/stars-of-pelham-in-the-1940s-videos-of-life-in-our-town/

